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The business leaders of Mount Adams are working diligently to get new businesses located in Mount Adams.  There are some very exciting prospects in the near future, but it is going to take a few months for re-locations to occur.  In particular, Empower Marketing has just vacated our community with its 120+ employees.  This volume of customer loss is difficult to manage in any case.

So, Mount Adams folks need to support the businesses of Mount Adams in the short and long terms to make our businesses successful.  They have always supported us whenever we ask for help.  Now it is time to return the courtesy and spend our entertainment dollars on The Hill.  Our restaurants and bars will be grateful, and you'll be happy with the hospitality that these businesses always provide to folks of Mount Adams.

We also have other businesses that will appreciate your support as well.  So please keep Mount Adams first for patronage.

Gratefully,
Kurt Meier
Mount Adams Civic Association
